
June 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome to fifth grade!  We are very excited about

the upcoming year and are looking forward to working with you

and your children. On the back of this letter you will find a list of

supplies that will be needed for fifth grade.  Please send these

items in on the first two days of school, as we will be doing work

upon arrival. Please label all folders, notebooks, crayons/markers

and headphones  with your child’s name.  Pens, pencils,

highlighters and glue sticks will only be for your child’s use and

will remain in their zipped pencil case.  Sharing of school supplies

will not be allowed. We need the students to understand that

being prepared for school is very important.  Please replenish all

supplies as they are needed throughout the year. Your continuous

support is appreciated.

We look forward to meeting you in September. Enjoy the

rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Costa, Mrs. Kriz & Ms. Segui ☺



5
th

Grade Supply List

● 1 Three subject notebook for Math

● 3 marble notebooks

● 5 Folders (Horizontal pockets only)

● 3 large boxes (24 count) of Ticonderoga Pencils sharpened (No

mechanical pencils please.)

● 12 pens (blue or black ink only) to be left at home and brought in

as your child needs.

● 2 highlighters

● 2 large rectangular erasers

● One box of colored pencils or markers

● One box of 48 crayons

● 2 large glue sticks (No liquid glue please)

● 1 Sharpie Marker

● Headphones/Earbuds for Chromebooks (inexpensive)

● Scissors 7 inches or under

● Zipped soft pencil case- NO BOXES.

Your child will have a short snack time each day. Please make sure

they have ONE healthy snack to eat along with ONE small drink. No

soda or glass bottles.


